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Please refer the Baldwin Street Grill (1304 E Washington Ave) alcohol license 
application to your June 19 meeting.  The applicant had not contacted the 
neighborhood association to schedule a meeting when I last spoke to him on 
May 10.  When I spoke to representatives of the Tenney Lapham Neighborhood 
Association  they expressed concern about issues related to the bar.  The next 
regularly scheduled neighborhood meeting is June 13 at which time they will 
meet with the applicant and discuss the alcohol license application. 
 
Thank you. 
Ledell 
 
 
Alder Ledell Zellers 
 


